
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

Elm Class (Year R) Parents Meeting  

On Wednesday the 18th October, there will be a meeting 

for Elm class parents to hear more about the learning in 

Reception. It will include how you can help your child at 

home and you will be able to ask any questions to Miss 

Reed. The meeting will start at 1.30pm.  

Target Sheets 

On Friday 20th October, families will receive their child’s 

target sheet which gives you an indication of how your 

child is getting on in class. These target sheets can be 

discussed at Parents Evening and the teachers will let 

you know how to help your child going forward.  

Parents Evening 

Next week, we will release details of how you can book 

Parents Evening appointments  online. The dates are 

Tuesday 31st October @ 3.45pm - 5.45pm and on 

Wednesday 15th November 4pm - 6.45pm. If you would 

like an appointment with Mrs A. Powell, our school  

SENCo then please contact the school office.   

Year 6 Survival Night 

Last night, Year 6 slept overnight in school as part of their 

Survival topic. The children had a great time doing a 

variety of activities. Huge thanks must go to Mrs Olliver, 

Miss Gregory and Miss Geall who willingly gave up their 

own time (and sleep) to look after the children.  

 

 

Baby News  

I am pleased to be able to let you know 

that Mrs Knights had a baby boy called 

Dougie on Tuesday of this week. Weighing 

in at 7lbs 9oz, both Mummy and baby are 

doing very well. I’m sure you will join all of us in wishing 

the Knights family many congratulations.  

NEWSLETTER  6 • 13 OCTOBER 2023 

Have a great weekend!  Best wishes Kate Powell 

.Harvest Festival 

I would like to say a big thank you to everyone who brought 

in Harvest Festival contributions on Monday. We had quite 

the spread of items and I know that every item will go a long 

way in helping those in the Ukraine who are finding things 

so hard. It is at times like this, that we can show and teach 

the children to be kind and to be thoughtful towards others.  

V2 Radio Quiz 

On Wednesday, Tanya from the local radio station V2 Radio 

Sussex joined Cedar class to test their music knowledge in 

their school musical quiz; ‘Beat It’. V2 have been visiting 

local schools and have quizzed the children’s knowledge of 

well known pop songs and artists. Against the clock, Year 6 

had to answer 10 questions in the quickest time that they 

could. I think they did very well so well done Cedar class! 

The quiz will be aired on the radio ,after half term, the week 

beginning the 30th October at 8am. Please listen out to 

hear our children taking part. Fingers crossed that they 

manage to ‘beat’ the other local schools in the competition.  

Useful Diary Dates Coming Up 

18th  October: Flu Spray Vaccination. 

        Year R Parent meeting at 1.30pm in hall.  

23rd – 27th: October: HALF TERM 

30th: Back to School: Maths Week.  

31st: Sports for Champions day with footballer Chloe  

         Peplow. All children must be in P.E kit that day.  

         Parents Evening: 3.45pm - 5.45pm.  

6th November: Year 6 Residential all week. 

15th: Parents Evening: 4pm - 6.45pm. 

16th: Yr6 Parents invited to Residential Assembly @ 9.30. 

17th: Children In Need day: £1 ‘spot-tacular’ non-uniform 

day and activities during the day. Details to follow.  


